
From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Me:  (Direct Message) 12:52 PM 

We see the presenter view of your slided 

From Bert Stipelcovich (monitor) to Everyone:  12:52 PM 

Howdy from Bert Stipelcovich, Coastal Prairie Chapter 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  12:53 PM 

Send that rain my way!  

From Larry Root to Everyone:  12:53 PM 

Howdy from Larry Root, Balcones Canyonlands Chapter 

From Elsa Roberts to Everyone:  12:54 PM 

Hi Everyone. Elsa Roberts, Hill Country Chapter 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Me:  (Direct Message) 12:54 PM 

mute :-)  

From Jerry Betty to Everyone:  12:54 PM 

Jerry Betty Elm Fork Chapter 

From Rich Nielson to Everyone:  12:54 PM 

Rich Nielson, Lindheimer 

From Joseph to Everyone:  12:55 PM 

Joseph Arteaga Trans-Pecos 

From Emily Hansen (she/her) to Everyone:  12:55 PM 

Emily Hansen, Capital Area Chapter 

From Stephen to Everyone:  12:55 PM 

Stephen Harrell, Highland Lakes Chapter 

From Pam House to Everyone:  12:55 PM 

Pam House, Galveston Bay Area 

From Nelda to Everyone:  12:55 PM 

Nelda Tuthill from Piney Wood Lakes Chapter 

From Muffi's iPhone to Everyone:  12:56 PM 

Elaine Ruby Indian Trail chapter 

From Robert Slaughter to Everyone:  12:56 PM 



Robert Slaughter-Rio Brazos Chapter 

From RPC TMN to Everyone:  12:56 PM 

Laura Gillis, Rolling Plains Chapter 

From John P. O'Connell to Everyone:  12:56 PM 

John P. O'Connell, Advisor Cradle of Texas Chapter 

From Gary Poole to Everyone:  12:56 PM 

Gary Poole, Alamo Chapter 

From Heartwood to Everyone:  12:56 PM 

Carolyn Langlinais, Heartwood Chapter 

From Bob Cunningham to Everyone:  12:56 PM 

Bob Cunningham, Mid-Coast Chapter. 

From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  12:56 PM 

Sharon Hamilton, Cross Timbers Chapter 

From Susan Neill to Everyone:  12:57 PM 

Susan Neill, Hays County Chapter 

From Betsy to Everyone:  12:57 PM 

Betsy Palkowsky, Gideon Lincecum 

From christine.miller to Everyone:  12:57 PM 

Christine Miller, Bois d' Arc Chapter 

From Debra Jones to Everyone:  12:58 PM 

Debra Jones, Red River Chapter 

From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  12:58 PM 

Mary Jane Brown, Llano Estacado Chapter, Midland. 

From Ian Shelburne to Everyone:  12:58 PM 

Ian Shelburne, Big Country chapter 

From Bibi Dalrymple to Everyone:  12:58 PM 

Bibi Dalrymple, South Texas Chapter 

From mmcdowell@ag.tamu.edu to Everyone:  12:59 PM 

Mac Here from Coastal Prairie 



From Heartwood to Me:  (Direct Message) 12:59 PM 

Pop up shop coming up anytime soon? 

From Katie Moses to Everyone:  12:59 PM 

Hello everyone! Katie Moses with Prairie Oaks chapter. 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  12:59 PM 

Bruce Neville here for Brazos Valley 

From Nancy Phillips to Everyone:  01:00 PM 

Nancy Phillips  Good Water Chapter 

From julia to Everyone:  01:00 PM 

Julia Trimble for Gulf Coast Chapter 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Me:  (Direct Message) 01:00 PM 

1:00  

From Dan Porter to Everyone:  01:00 PM 

Dan Porter Panhandle Chapter 

From dufil to Everyone:  01:00 PM 

Mickey Dufilho  Cradle of Texas 

From Paul Wick to Everyone:  01:01 PM 

Paul Wick, East Texas Chapter 

From Margaret Avard to Everyone:  01:01 PM 

Hello from rainy north Texas! Margaret Avard - Bluestem Chapter 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  01:02 PM 

https://txmn.tamu.edu/welcome/covid-19-response/  

From Stephen to Everyone:  01:06 PM 

Are Plan Checklist and Screening Forms required? 

From julia to Everyone:  01:06 PM 

Two questions about this, 1.  may we require masks when we begin meeting indoors again ?  and 2 may 
we require a limit on attendance as we deem appropriate (also for indoors) 

From Me to Everyone:  01:06 PM 

based on your local agrilife county office guideline s- they may still be required. 



From julia to Everyone:  01:07 PM 

Can we decide on our ow tho ? 

ok, thank you 

From Sue Ann Kendall to Everyone:  01:08 PM 

Our members keep asking "when can we resume in person meetings" and none of the guidelines seem 
to directly address that. Can you clarify? 

Thank you. 

From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  01:09 PM 

Llano Estacado has resumed in-person meeting.  We also offered zoom for those who did not feel 
comfortable meeting in person. 

From Sue Ann Kendall to Everyone:  01:09 PM 

Our plan is to let people come in virtually or in person. 

From Muffi's iPhone to Everyone:  01:10 PM 

Indian Trail chapter also did a survey monkey survey 

From Ian Shelburne to Everyone:  01:10 PM 

Big Country chapter is considering moving to a hybrid meeting mode. 

From Elsa Roberts to Everyone:  01:11 PM 

Hill Country Chapter is planning combination in-person, Zoom and live stream to our Facebook page for 
Chapter meetings. 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  01:11 PM 

All website requests – firstcall@ag.tamu.edu 

From christine.miller to Everyone:  01:14 PM 

Who do we order pins from? 

From Me to Everyone:  01:14 PM 

Order 4,000+ huor pins from Michelle 

hour* 

From Heartwood to Everyone:  01:14 PM 

Many of our members volunteer in Harris County, though we are Montgomery and Walker. That hasn't 
changed? 

From christine.miller to Me:  (Direct Message) 01:15 PM 



Just the yearly one.  

Got it 

From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  01:15 PM 

Past year pins, what address do we return those to? 

From Stephen to Everyone:  01:15 PM 

Please clarify; If we volunteer at an event that is in another chapters area, we cannot count those hours 
in  the management system, even if it is set up? 

From christine.miller to Everyone:  01:16 PM 

HE IS AWESOME!!!! 

From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  01:16 PM 

Woo Hoo! Sam! 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  01:16 PM 

https://txmn.tamu.edu/chapter-resources/chapter-supplies/#Pinsorder 

From Sue Ann Kendall to Everyone:  01:16 PM 

The last one was fantastic. 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  01:17 PM 

Old pins can be sent to my office:  Michelle Haggerty, 309 Sidney Baker St. South., Kerrville, TX 78028  

https://txmn.tamu.edu/tmntuesdays/ 
 
 
July 20th Be The Change – Survey 
https://forms.gle/xHxamVEuxAcLPdcZ9 
 

From Emily Hansen (she/her) to Everyone:  01:18 PM 

History of environmental racism and how to combat it 

From christine.miller to Me:  (Direct Message) 01:18 PM 

I need help growing my chapter 

From Emily Hansen (she/her) to Everyone:  01:18 PM 

Indigenous peoples and how we can reach out to them 

From MArk de Kiewiet to Everyone:  01:18 PM 

To whom do we send the dates of our Fall training classes? 



From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  01:18 PM 

Hope you have some Hispanic speakers, focus on Hispanic people on tap. 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  01:19 PM 

https://txmn.tamu.edu/nature-reflections-2021/  

From Ian Shelburne to Everyone:  01:19 PM 

Best practices in reaching out to diverse groups in our community about our upcoming new class 
training, as a way to become more inclusive as a chapter. 

From Sue Ann Kendall to Everyone:  01:20 PM 

If anyone has tips for making the video small enough to share, let me know. I made one exactly one 
minute, but it is too big! 

From Heartwood to Me:  (Direct Message) 01:20 PM 

Most of the places we have booths or speakers are advertised to people who are already looking for 
conservation insights, preaching to the choir. How do we identify and reach those who aren't already 
tuned in to the conservation message! 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  01:22 PM 

License Plate Info:  https://txmn.tamu.edu/tmn-license-plate/  

TMN Annual Meeting info: https://txmn.tamu.edu/2021-annual-meeting/   

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  01:27 PM 

ALL TMN Contests open at this time: https://txmn.tamu.edu/2021-annual-meeting/#contests-awards-
submit-your-entries-now 

From Betsy to Everyone:  01:28 PM 

will project fair contest be in person or online or both? 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  01:28 PM 

PLEASE Share and Circulate our Call for Proposals: https://txmn.tamu.edu/2021-annual-meeting/#call-
for-proposals 

From Betsy to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

no video from Gideon lincecum 

From Bert Stipelcovich (monitor) to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

Yes for Coastal Prairie. 

From Pam House to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

yes 



From Nancy Phillips to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

There weren’t many ways to volunteer in2020 so that may it harder to do videos 

From Joseph to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

Lets do it more video, nice for COVID return 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

What's the prize?  I ask in a cost-benefit context. 

From Heartwood to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

Seeing the videos is so inspiring. 

From dufil to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

We might do a video 

From Pam House to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

yes for Galveston Bay Area Chapter 

From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

Or chapter does not have “know-how” to create a video.  We are a very small chapter. 

From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

CTMN unlikely to send a video 

From Gary Poole to Everyone:  01:32 PM 

Yes for Alamo Chapter 

From NTMN Host to Everyone:  01:32 PM 

yes for North Tx 

From christine.miller to Everyone:  01:32 PM 

Tech issues for my chapter 

From Larry Root to Everyone:  01:32 PM 

We have a lot of new members this year...maybe for next year. 

From Elsa Roberts to Everyone:  01:32 PM 

We are interested in producing a video. 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  01:32 PM 

Thanks. 

From Tom Shackelford to Everyone:  01:34 PM 



BPTMN will submit Chapter nature reflections video 

From Betsy to Everyone:  01:34 PM 

that's a great idea to share the projects with everyone 

From Bert Stipelcovich (monitor) to Everyone:  01:36 PM 

Will all of the art and media be digital only? 

From Heartwood to Everyone:  01:36 PM 

Will the Photo, Art & Media still have a physical presence at the annual meeting? 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Me:  (Direct Message) 01:37 PM 

Betsy Palkowsky thinks their chapter will do the photo & art contest  

From Betsy to Everyone:  01:38 PM 

great change for presidents meeting! 

From Emily Hansen (she/her) to Everyone:  01:38 PM 

Yes! 

From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Yes, please change Pres meeting to Thursday!!!! 

From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Thursday noon is great! 

From Sue Ann Kendall to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

yes, that is good 

From Dan Porter to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Friday Lunch would work better for my work schedule 

From Katie Moses to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Yes! 

From Nancy Phillips to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Yes 

From Bibi Dalrymple to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Works for me 

From Tom Shackelford to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

yes 



From Susan Neill to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Yes 

From NTMN Host to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

yes 

From Elsa Roberts to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Elsa - Yes 

From Heartwood to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

I'll be there Thursday noon 

From Rich Nielson to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

yes 

From Ian Shelburne to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

yes, good change to Thurs lunch 

From dufil to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Works for me 

From RPC TMN to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

That would be preferrable. 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

I'm voting a proxy, so I can't speak for our Pres.  :-) 

From Joseph to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Yes, Thurs Lunch 

From Larry Root to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

works for me I believe 

From Addison Regennitter to Everyone:  01:40 PM 

Answering the question about physical presence for Photo/Art/Media at the in-person conference, we 
might consider having a rolling powerpoint with all entries somewhere for viewing 

From Betsy to Everyone:  01:41 PM 

looks good 

From Nancy Phillips to Everyone:  01:41 PM 

what’s is sponsored lunch? 



From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  01:46 PM 

FYI: CTMN is planning a 2021 version of last year's Virtual Nature Venture rather than a silent auction.  
Will update you @ next month's Presidents' meeting. 

From Heartwood to Everyone:  01:52 PM 

Can we have logo caps and shirts still? 

From Emily Hansen (she/her) to Everyone:  01:53 PM 

Would textbook pick-up still be available? 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  01:54 PM 

https://txmn.tamu.edu/2021-annual-meeting/#be-a-part-be-a-sponsor  

From Glenda Kelly to Everyone:  01:55 PM 

Can a chapter elect to offer a sponsorship. 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  01:55 PM 

@Glenda.. Absolutely!  

From Nancy Phillips to Everyone:  01:56 PM 

cost of each 

From NTMN Host to Everyone:  01:57 PM 

members have asked how they can volunteer to help w meeting 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  01:57 PM 

Will the State be providing a scholarship again this year for an in-person attendee? 

From Emily Hansen (she/her) to Everyone:  01:57 PM 

I think knowing what the field sessions will be will help members decide whether to attend in person vs 
virtually.  The sooner those sessions are posted, the better! 

From dufil to Everyone:  01:57 PM 

We have not heard anything from the members yet.  We have not met in person  where I think it would 
be more likely to get questions. 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  01:59 PM 

Okay.  We will take that into our planning. 

From Tom Shackelford to Everyone:  01:59 PM 

Same thoughts as Emily posted. 

From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  01:59 PM 



\ 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  02:00 PM 

Badly 

From Pam House to Everyone:  02:00 PM 

chapter smugmug 

From Bert Stipelcovich (monitor) to Everyone:  02:01 PM 

Flickr account 

From Heartwood to Everyone:  02:01 PM 

On my laptop right now 

From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  02:01 PM 

Not well.  Some on website; others in newsletters. 

From Ian Shelburne to Everyone:  02:01 PM 

We have space on a chapter Google Drive account 

From Emily Hansen (she/her) to Everyone:  02:01 PM 

HA!  We currently have the largest number of images in Mailchimp so we can use them in newsletters! 

From Nancy Phillips to Everyone:  02:01 PM 

right now we have all photos collected by a few members. We are looking at how to do a Chapter 
archive now 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  02:01 PM 

But when you need them for presentations, you need them yesterday. 

From Randy Beehn to Me:  (Direct Message) 02:01 PM 

Shutterfly account for the Chapter! 

From Elsa Roberts to Everyone:  02:01 PM 

Hill Country - mostly on Facebook 

From Rich Nielson to Everyone:  02:02 PM 

Lindheimer - Facebook 

From Heartwood to Everyone:  02:02 PM 

I created a slideshow at an anniversary year and everyone loved it 

From Roberto Gaitan to Everyone:  02:02 PM 



RGV - Facebook, Google drive, OneDrive, Website 

From Bert Stipelcovich (monitor) to Everyone:  02:02 PM 

Our monthly newsletter and publicity requests. 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  02:03 PM 

Never search Flickr for "painted lady" at work for a butterfly presentation! 

From Joseph to Everyone:  02:03 PM 

That sounds goog! 

From NTMN Host to Everyone:  02:03 PM 

North Texas uses Flickr. gets moderate use, esp for awards, meetings, etc. as discussed. 

From Debra Jones to Everyone:  02:03 PM 

Need any model releases to be able to use these photos? 

From Sue Ann Kendall to Everyone:  02:03 PM 

I agree with Betsy 

From Joseph to Everyone:  02:03 PM 

Flicker sound good 

From NTMN Host to Everyone:  02:04 PM 

agree w Betsy too 

From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  02:04 PM 

Agree with Betsy 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  02:04 PM 

I disagree with Betsy. 

From Roberto Gaitan to Everyone:  02:04 PM 

Next new class directors meeting? 

From Elsa Roberts to Everyone:  02:04 PM 

I agree with Betsy 

From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  02:04 PM 

Do not google "cougar" if you are looking for images of the large cat. 

From christine.miller to Everyone:  02:04 PM 

I agree with Betsy  



From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  02:05 PM 

Each chapter should explore a way to store their own photos for their use.  No need to spend state 
funds for this, but nice of you to think about doing so. 

From RPC TMN to Everyone:  02:05 PM 

I agree with Betsy. I think each chapter should take care of their own photos. 

From Heartwood to Everyone:  02:06 PM 

May be time to accept funding from each chapter for things like this 

From Ian Shelburne to Everyone:  02:06 PM 

Thanks, Mary P and Michelle for all your excellent work on behalf of us all! 

From Muffi's iPhone to Everyone:  02:07 PM 

Thank you both for your hard work! 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  02:07 PM 

Even if we can just share best practices.  If you have a way that works, we need to know it! 

From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  02:07 PM 

Each chapter could curate which photos are shared on a State archive--10 a month, for example. 

From Betsy to Everyone:  02:07 PM 

Sharon has a good suggestion 

From christine.miller to Me:  (Direct Message) 02:08 PM 

No need to discuss here. But I need help growing my chapter. I only have about 6 members that are 
actually active. I never seem to have more than one or two willing to sign up for the training classes. Our 
cost is $100 just FYI 

From Bob Cunningham to Everyone:  02:08 PM 

Just realized there is a txmn.org website separate from txmn.tamu.edu site. Are they for different 
purposes or should we regularly refer members to one or the other? 

From NTMN Host to Everyone:  02:08 PM 

Thanks for a very helpful meeting. Much excitement about getting to meet in person. 

From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  02:08 PM 

Did not think about your need for photo’s from us for use for promotional opportunities. 

From Betsy to Everyone:  02:09 PM 

thanks for sharing that the state has a need to have photos from us. 



thanks for all you do for all of us 

From Bob Cunningham to Everyone:  02:09 PM 

Thanks. Will do. 

From Bert Stipelcovich (monitor) to Everyone:  02:09 PM 

I can help with the re-direct. 

From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  02:09 PM 

I am confused…what website are we to use??? 

From RPC TMN to Everyone:  02:09 PM 

Thank you! 

From Shelley Franklin to Everyone:  02:09 PM 

Thank you! 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  02:10 PM 

This is our current web address-- Please re-bookmark it https://txmn.tamu.edu/ 

From Larry Root to Everyone:  02:10 PM 

Thank you everyone 

From christine.miller to Me:  (Direct Message) 02:10 PM 

So there will not be training for using the Website again 

From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  02:10 PM 

I feel sorry for you Mary Pearl… 

From Sharon Hamilton to Everyone:  02:11 PM 

ThankS! 

From Bruce Neville (he/him/his) to Everyone:  02:11 PM 

Sympathies and thanks. 

From Dan Porter to Everyone:  02:11 PM 

Thank you for all your work 

From Margo "Mac" McDowell to Everyone:  02:11 PM 

thanks MP & Michelle! 

From Tom Shackelford to Everyone:  02:11 PM 

Thank you 



From Elsa Roberts to Everyone:  02:11 PM 

Thank you 

From Michelle Haggerty - TX Master Naturalist  to Everyone:  02:12 PM 

Thank you all for making the time to be here today!  

From Mary Jane Brown to Everyone:  02:13 PM 

Thank you for all you do.  We appreciate you both. 


